
USA Newsletter      January 2025
USA Union Officers:

Carey Casillo-Young President
Hewes Center Ext. 3068
Christopher Auge Vice Pres.
LoGuidice Center Ext. 2196
Angela Bacon Secretary
Maple Ave. Ext. 2391
Barbara Reinagal Treasurer
Baker Rd. Ext. 6414
____________________________________

Shelly Ackendorf Sick Bank
LoGuidice Ext. 2068

Meeting Dates 
24-25:

Sept.10th-Baker
Oct.8th-Hewes
Nov. 5th-Zoom

Dec. 10th-Zoom
Jan. 7th-Zoom
Feb. 4th-Zoom

March 4th-Zoom
April 8th-LoG

May 6th-Carrier
June 3rd-LoG

USA Building Reps:

Matt Girard     Baker Rd. Ext. 6419
Kristen Knab     Holland Ext. 6106
Stephanie Duenas Loguidice Ext. 2083
Heide Karin WNY P-Tech Ext. 2821
Amy Albright Hewes Ext. 3061
Denise Waterman Hewes Ext. 3060

Please click the link below to see which centers each 
Rep. covers.

Copy of Officer & Rep list 

Your USA union board met at via Zoom on January 7th at 4pm.  You 
are always welcome to join in on our monthly meetings!  And through 
March, they’re via Zoom!  The link will be sent out the day before the 
meetings.  Come tell us what’s on your mind, any ideas for 
activities/gatherings for a more community feel since we are spread 
so far apart, and for some behind the scenes action! 

Your union board would like to give you the opportunity to share your 
highs and lows; special events; upcoming family events; fun in the 
classroom;  a favorite moment, joke or picture…Click on the link below 
and share encouragement, birthdays, events, anything you’d like us to 
celebrate with you!  
What's New?

Working hand in hand with the What’s New? Corner, we would like to 
start up a Sunshine Club!  This group would be in charge of recognizing 
events in members lives that may need more than just a shout out in the 
newsletter.  Sending messages of encouragement during difficult times 
is just one example.  If you are interested in being part of this new and 
exciting club, please let us know!  More details to come!

Robin Brown and Carrie Davenport hosted 2 zoom sessions to get information 
out early about summer school.  They discussed which centers will be offering 
summer school, rate of pay for subs, pay schedules for full time and sub 
aides/assistants, acquiring days, and etc.  If you are considering working this 
summer school season, please click on the link below.  If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Robin Brown or Carrie Davenport.

ESY Interest Form

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18_tgYoXOHdxIMotHL9Y0hLKvQZQE64RT6-CcDx3s5D8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFqDpv3rAtJ3HbvxihfUof2h0_4GT1ghwJjtkdk_KVW7g8bQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4klMPo7H5BekGMiiuaJepa6E4F20wb8sZCUUMz7A3BJrTsw/viewform


Welcome to the Flip Side!

We are trying for 100% participation in the Fix 
Tier 6 campaign.  Use the QR code above to 
find out more on how to help yourself and 
others!

HELP NYSUT FIX TIER 6!  


